



Dr R. Chatterjee, PhD. Deputy Head Pastoral

Email: ranjit.chatterjee@ellesmere.com

9th May 2022

Dear Parent,

We have recently had a few requests to purchase official photographs that have previously been taken by the School photographer.

You are now able to access all the School, House and Teams photographs taken by Gillman & Soame by following the link below:

https://www.gsimagebank.co.uk/ellesmere

Token: gb6ywq2022

Kind regards,

Khatterjee

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406